
20th December 2024 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We hope you enjoyed the recent Christmas productions and Carol Concert at Brookside. It was lovely to see so many of you 
watching your children perform and sing. Well done to all of the children, who all did brilliantly.  
 
We hope you all have a good Christmas and New Year and enjoy the time with family and friends. We look forward to seeing 
you in 2025. The new term starts on Monday 6th January. 
 
FoBS Christmas Bazaar 
A huge thank you to the members of FoBS for organising and running the Christmas Bazaar on Wednesday. It was a            
wonderful event and it was good to so see so many children and parents enjoying the stalls, games and refreshments. Thank 
you also to the school staff who helped out. We are pleased to announce that FoBS raised £3195, the biggest amount ever for 
a Christmas event. With the Halloween disco and wreath workshops FoBS have raised £5200 this term which will really            
benefit all children at Brookside. Well done FoBS!  
   
Arbor - New Management Information System 
From the beginning of next term we will be using a new management information system (MIS) to take registers amongst 
many other things in school.  Emails concerning your child will be sent from this new system from the beginning of term and 
you will no longer receive emails from Integris.  More information about the new system will be shared with you, via email, in          
January.   
 
Online Safety – The ABC Checklist (thanks to the Online Safety Weekly Update) 
With Christmas just around the corner, the holiday period is a great time to take stock of the devices your children have (plus 
any new Christmas devices) and ensure they are set up correctly with any parental features you feel are appropriate for your 
child. 
One frustrating issue is that the available features and how you set devices up differ, so to help parents Internet Matters have 
really good, non-techie guides which you can follow as part of their ABC Checklist. ABC stands for: 

         A - Activate parental controls. 
         B - Balance screen time. 
         C - Check and chat. 

You can find a full explanation, set up guides and advice HERE. 
 
Online Safety – Emotional Safety on Roblox (thanks to the Online Safety Weekly Update) 
The Jed Foundation have put together a great guide for parents regarding emotional safety/wellbeing on Roblox. Although the 
guide refers to US teens, I would say this guide is appropriate for all children. It covers cyberbullying, signs a child might be 
struggling online and what parents can do. 
You can find the guide HERE. 
More information is available on the NSPCC website - https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/online-safety/online-
safety-blog/roblox/ 
    
School Uniform 
If you are buying uniform in the January sales can we please remind you of the School Uniform Policy. All children who choose 
to wear trousers or shorts should ensure that these are ‘school style’ trousers or shorts.  Leggings and tracksuit bottoms 
should not be worn on the days children are wearing school uniform.  Black tracksuit bottoms (unbranded) can be worn on PE 
days.  Socks should be plain.  Some children may need their plimsolls replaced as they have outgrown them or they have worn 
out, please ask your child or their teacher. Please ensure your child brings a coat each day (even if the weather looks okay 
when they leave home) as we try to go outside in most weathers.   
  
Safeguarding during the Christmas holiday 
A reminder that should you have any concerns about a child during the holidays then you should contact Oxfordshire MASH on 
0345 050 7666 or in an emergency the Police on 999.  You can also contact the NSPCC Helpline by calling 0808 800 500 or 
emailing help@NSPCC.org.uk or completing the online form on their website.   
 
Diary Dates 
Spring Term commences - Monday 6th January 2025 
Half Term - Monday 17th  - Friday 21st February  2025 
End of Term - Friday 4th April 2025 
 
Best wishes,  
 
 
Mr Cornell and the staff of Brookside 
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